
School Supplies 2019-2020 
 

Enjoy your summer without the frantic last minute search for school supplies. The Hawthorne PTA is 

once again sponsoring the sale of pre-packaged school supplies.  This is not a fundraising event, but rather 

a service provided by the PTA for our busy parents. 

 

Purchasing school supplies from the PTA will: 

• Save you time: eliminates store-to-store search for all your supplies 

• Allow the teachers to receive the exact items they requested 

 

To purchase school supplies online: 

• Go to www.carlsonschoolkits.com  

• Click on Elmhurst then choose Hawthorne  

• All orders must be completed online May 1st- June 15th 

 

Hard to Find Items  

Parents who choose not to purchase the school supplies through the PTA, may purchase the hard-to-find 

items separately at www.carlsonschoolkits.com  

• Mead 8-pocket cloth expanding file folder (5th grade only) 

• Mini Messenger Bag (4th and 5th grade) 

• Canvas Tote (1st grade only) 

• Audio Headset with a 3.5 mm connector (all grades) 

 

Grade Level Supply Lists  

School supply list by grade are available on the Hawthorne website under:  

1) Parent/Student Resources  

2) Hawthorne PTA  

 

Please note: All items not included in the school kit (gym shoes, a long-sleeve paint shirt or smock, 

headphones and wire locker organizer) are noted on the list for each grade. 

 

The Hawthorne PTA will have school supplies neatly packaged for you at the School Supply Pick-up on 

August 12th from 4-6 in the Old Gym. If you are unable to attend please make arrangements with your 

friends or neighbors.  

 

*PLEASE NOTE: PARENTS AND STUDENTS ARE NOT TO GO TO CLASSROOMS OR 

WANDER AROUND THE HALLS. WE NEED EVERYONE TO GO STRAIGHT IN AND OUT 

OF THE GYM! 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact:  

Adriana Sjullie at asjullie@me.com or 

Lori Harges at lbaerenklau@gmail.com 

 

Thank you, 

The School Supply Committee 
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